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On 03-11-17 between the hours of 3:00 PM and 9:00 PM, Officers from the Visalia Police 

Department conducted a Shoulder Tap detail in the City of Visalia. 

 

During this detail, four individuals were arrested and issued citations for buying and 

furnishing alcoholic beverages to a minor. 

 

The Visalia Police Department along with ABC will be conducting future high 

profile and undercover details at On/Off-Sale establishments in the city of Visalia. 

 

Funding for this program was provided by a grant from the California Alcoholic 

Beverage Control (ABC) through the department’s Grant Assistance Program.  ABC 

is a Department of the Business, Consumer Services and Housing Agency. 

 

If you have any questions, contact Sergeant Damon Maurice at 713-4216. 

 

Submitted by 

Sgt. C. McLain 
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